
 
Cautionary Note: The “Annual Report of New York State Government Employees’ 
Workers’ Compensation Claims” includes statutory workers’ compensation costs 
incurred by Executive Branch employees covered under the policy with the New York 
State Insurance Fund. The reported compensation costs do not include enhanced 
benefits awarded through binding arbitration or negotiated through collective bargaining, 
specifically: workers’ compensation leave at full pay benefit; and workers’ compensation 
supplemental pay program.  
 
[Optional: Click here to view the Annual Report of New York State Government 

Employees’ Workers Compensation Claims for Fiscal Year 2013/2014.] 

http://www.cs.ny.gov/pio/WorkersCompAnnualReport2014.pdf
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